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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to state my objection to allowing for the proposed tunnel to be
built.

I have driven past Stonehenge numerous times over many decades and always
find it fascinating to see the stones if even for a moment when driving past. It is
a truly remarkable site and I believe the ground around it should never be
disturbed for the building of a tunnel as it is a sacred site and should be respected
as such. It is a world heritage site drawing people in from around the world to
view something unique. We live in a self propelled fast age where we believe
that spending £ millions and destroying valuable countryside just to gain a few
minutes in time will change our lives. | find absolutely nothing wrong in being
slowed down or queuing a bit on the A 303 as a reminder that this is a truly
unique place and should evoke feelings of wonder and mystery and questions. I
ask please act with mindfulness, care and respect for this special place which
should not succumb to our speed frenzy world.

With thanks

Yours sincerely
Peter Brinch





